
 
 
 
Election Candidates, AGM 2023 
 
 
The Nomination Committee will present a final report at the Annual General Meeting on 12th December 2023, 
setting out that the candidates for election are as follows:  

 

Candidates for Election to the Board 

 
Michael Carrick An accountant by profession, Michael has recently retired from An Post, having 

joined in 1982 as a Postperson and subsequently served in a variety of roles 
including Compliance Manager, Internal Audit Manager and Retail Finance 
Manager. Michael served on the Board of An Post Employees’ Credit Union for a 
number of years and was co-opted to the Board of Public Service Credit Union in 
May 2023 following the merger of both credit unions. 
 

Brian Martin Brian is educated to degree level and has worked for many years at Dublin City 
Council and was formerly a Postmaster in his hometown in Co. Leitrim. Brian served 
on the Board Oversight Committee of An Post Employees’ Credit Union for five 
years and was co-opted to the Board Oversight Committee of Public Service Credit 
Union in June 2023 following the merger of both credit unions. 
 

Mary McKeon A graduate at Master’s level (MScEcon) and with various professional 
qualifications, Mary enjoyed a senior career in the civil service, latterly in the 
Department of Finance. Now retired, Mary is the current Vice Chairperson of PSCU 
having served on the Board since AGM 2020 and is also involved at leadership level 
with several national bodies in the charity and public service sectors. 
 

Ciaran Rohan Ciaran is educated to Master’s level with his most recent civil service posting at the 
Department of Education. He is General Secretary of the Association of Higher Civil 
and Public Servants (AHCPS) and has held various associated roles at the Irish 
Congress of Trade Unions. Ciaran has served on the Board of PSCU since the 2020 
AGM. 

 

 

 
Candidates for Election to the Board Oversight Committee 

 
Brendan Doherty An accountant by profession, Brendan has worked in various government 

departments and is currently working at the Department of Health. Brendan also 
has extensive private sector and overseas experience having lived in the UK, 
Canada and the US, where he worked in the US credit union sector for a period. He 
has served on the Board of PSCU, including in the role of Treasurer, for two 
extended periods. Following the merger with An Post Employees’ Credit Union, 
Brendan stood down from the Board of PSCU and was co-opted to the Board 
Oversight Committee in May 2023 where he is the current Chairperson. 
 



Danny Hoare Danny has spent a career at An Post, most notably at the GPO Dublin and at the 
Dublin Mails Centre where he currently works. Danny served on both the Board 
and the Board Oversight Committee of An Post Employees’ Credit Union for many 
years and has held various branch roles for the Communication Workers Union. He 
is also an active volunteer with Shamrock Rovers. He was co-opted to the Board 
Oversight Committee of Public Service Credit Union in June 2023 following the 
merger of both credit unions. 
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